FARMERS

Albuquerque, NM 87111

March 22,2012

Subject: Letter Of Recommendation

To Whom It May Concern:

I would like to recognize the outstanding work and professionalism by Arthur Moller and
Jesse Naylor of TCB General Contracting. I would highly recommend them to be
considered for any type of roof repair. This is based on the effectiveness and
professionalism exhibited while helping some of my clients after a recent CAT claim. One
of the clients they assisted was my mother. The quality of the work and the timely manner in
which it was completed while providing a fair price for the services provided.

I have to say that I would recommend them to all of my clients needing their services based
on 100% satisfaction reported by my clients. TCB General Contracting made me look good
for referring them to my clients. This is an invaluable benefit when recommending someone
to a client, piece of mind to know the job will get done right!

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Respectfully,
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